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President’s Message 
 
Happy Fall!  

I hope you are all doing well. I am looking 
forward to our meeting in November. Please 
remember your masks and social distancing! 
This is just a try-out to see how things go and 
how many will attend. If things go well and 
members would like to continue to attend, we 
can see if the church would be available for 
future meetings. I know many members are 
still not going out, so I am going to try and do 
a “Facebook Live” from the meeting.  

We will see how my technical skills go!! 
Don’t forget our “Zoom” classes we have 
coming with David Sirota. Please sign up as 
soon as you can. He will be opening to the 
public soon.  

Looking forward to seeing you in November!  

Jeanne Surber 
barryswife@verizon.net  
757-719-6676  

 

 

Joy Insley   11/04 

Helen Heyes       11/06 

Deborah Moore  11/10 

Gayle Wright  11/17 

Donna  D‘Amelio  11/21 

Joy Duke   11/22 

Doree Fitzhugh  11/24 

Malinda Dagenhart 11/26 

Nancy Shrout  11/26 
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School closures. 
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UFO Challenge 

 
 
 

Wear your Guild Name Badge to every meeting. We want to 
get to know your name as well as the face!  Those not  
wearing their name badges will be fined fifty cents. 

Your UFO Queens are so excited that we will be able to meet once again!  We should 
have a fabulous show & tell of your completed UFOs. 
 
When the Guild meets on Nov. 13, all UFOs not previously shown will be due.  
 
1. UFO #5 if it was not shown in March 
2. UFO #3 May 
3. UFO #6 July 
4. UFO #2 September 
5. UFO #4 November 
 
We know that there are UFO Challenge participants who may not want to come to the 
Guild meeting in November. Therefore, there are four ways you may show your UFOs at 
the November meeting. It makes no difference which way you choose to show your 
UFOs. However, for any way you choose, you will need to identify each UFO with your 
name, your Guild number, UFO number and the month the UFO was due to be shown. 
Here are your choices for showing your UFOs at the November Guild meeting. 
 
1. Bring your UFOs in person to show. You need identification information. 
2. Bring a picture of each UFO to show. You need identification information on the back 
of each picture. 
3. Have a friend bring your UFOs. Make sure your friend has the identification  
information for each UFO to be shown. 
4. E-mail a picture of each UFO to Jeanne Surber, our Guild president, 
(barryswife@verizon.net). Jeanne will put the pictures on her iPad and will show them at 
the Guild meeting. These pictures should include the identification information. 

UFO Queens 
Lois Bates, 898-4640  Nancy Shrout, 898-4174 
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The requirements were to have either coral or jade fabric in your project, a fruit 
component, and for one side to be less than 24 inches. Please have your pro-
ject labeled and a temporary sleeve along the shorter length.  

If you have not sent me your write up description yet, please do so as soon as 
possible as the deadline was Oct. 25. I have received 7 out of the 23 people 
who are on my sign up list.  

If you signed up post-COVID quarantine or have not paid your $2 entry fee, 
please have cash on hand at the meeting.  

Fresh and Fruity  
2020 Challenge 

 

For your convenience, I will be making myself available for two drop-off locations. One 
on Nov. 6 from 10:30-11 a.m. at the Costco parking lot close to the McDonalds and the 
other on Nov. 7 from 5-5:30 p.m. in Hampton at Ivy Memorial Baptist Church (2200 
Coliseum Dr.) in the parking lot towards the far right of the building. If neither of these 
times works for your schedule, you may bring them to my home in Hampton anytime as 
there will be a drop box on my porch from Nov. 9-12. Should you need to meet me prior 
to these dates please contact me. 

Contact: Maggie Wampler / 720-227-4851 / maggs0112@gmail.com 

 

I hope y'all enjoyed this challenge and look forward to seeing the finished projects 
in the weeks to come. See ya soon! 
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Raffle Quilt 

 

  
Tickets are still available for the Raffle Quilt shown above. If you 
would like one, please call or email Mark and Kathy Fowler or 
Carol Pittman at 757-877-7206 

Workshops  

Local workshops are temporarily on hold due to the Covid 19 virus.  
 
We will reschedule them as soon as it is safe to do so.   

My contact info is:   cmc-cfowler@cox.net and 757-329-4058.  Thank you for your 
patience and stay safe and healthy. 

Cathy Fowler, Local Workshop Chair  
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Volunteers 2020-2021     

Membership Debbie Moore        874‐4323           

Web Coordinator Linda Odell        869‐6314  

NewsleƩer Linda Odell        869‐6314 

Workshops Cathy; Mark Fowler    833‐6035 

CirculaƟon Debbie Moore        874‐4323  

E‐Tree  Linda Odell        869‐6314 

Property Mgmt. Shonda Berry        660‐3584  

Challenge 2020 Maggie Wampler 720‐227‐4851 

Sunshine Sandy Barnes        249‐2928  

Fall FesƟval Chair Candy Byrd        232‐6495  

   Susan Waddles        886‐0728 

Service Projects Joan Kelly        833‐3921 

  Candy Byrd        232‐6495 

2020 Raffle Quilt  Carol PiƩman              877‐7206 

Honor Quilts Trina Murray        880‐9209 

  Isobel Meekins            874‐4750    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Day Chapter 
Monthly Minis  Amy Mazich     867‐7667 

   Kathy De Carlo     875‐2931 

Block of the Month Pat McGough     877‐3818 

   Marilyn Rivera     810‐0769 

Hospitality  Pat Sappenfield     224‐0247 

Programs         Vacant 

Parliamentarian  Monica Brogan         869‐5716 

Historian         Vacant                         

Librarian   Lisa Hartman     810‐8157 

 

Night Chapter 
 

Monthly Minis  Joy Duke     838‐1043 

   Nancy GarneƩ     838‐1716 

Greeter       Vacant 

Block of the Month Denise Vasser     599‐6285  

Hospitality   Goldie Fields     766‐8503 

Programs      Vacant         

Parliamentarian  Debbie MarƟn          214‐1876 

Historian  Karen Carr                 288‐8244 

Librarian   Lisa Hartman             810‐8157 

Officers 2019—2020 
President   Jeanne Surber    757‐719‐6676  barryswife@verizon.net 

Vice President   Lee Taylor    804‐577‐7272  lee@sewlovelee.com 

Executive Secretary  Barbara Linde    757‐ 867‐7909 blm221@aol.com 

Executive Treasurer  Ingrid Kross    757‐867‐7617    imkross@gmail.com 

Day Coordinator  Rita Crawford    757‐766‐1895  lovetoquiltinva@gmail.com 

Day Chapter Secretary  Vicki Marsh    757‐877‐6182  vpricemarsh@verizon.net 

Day Chapter Treasurer  Gina Vivian    757‐873‐0806  soonerrph@icloud.com 

Night Chapter Coordinator Marilyn Rivera    757‐810‐0769  mademarilyn2@gmail.com 

Night Chapter Secretary  Carol Richardson 757‐256‐6412  quiltva@aol.com 

Night Chapter Treasurer Pat McNabb    757‐593‐7805  ppate372@gmail.com 

 

Help your Guild be the greatest. Get a partner and 
share the duties.  Positions in bold are now open.  
Contact your Guild President, Jeanne Surber, if 
you would like to serve. 
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At Sunshine Quilt Corner, we felt that the store 
should give back to the community, so we came up 
with the Charity Sew day.  Each month we are select-
ing a project that will give back to an area in the 
community that we hope will make an impact.   

We started in August by making Curtailments for 
The Cat Corner in Hampton.  The curtailments are 

curtains that cover all or part of the kennel giving the new or frightened kittens/cats a 
place to hide behind.  With the help of donations from our wonderful group of sewists, we 
put together 45 curtailments!  
 
For September, we came together to make stuffed animals for kids - 64 and are going to 
CHKD In Newport News.  
 
This month, we focused on Breast Cancer Awareness by making Mastectomy pillows for 
breast cancer patients.  Once again with fabric and stuffing donations, we sewed and 
stuffed 42 pillows, and have sewed 45 more that are awaiting their stuffing!  These pil-
lows will be going to Virginia Oncology for the patients that receive their treatment there. 
 
We can’t thank our customers enough for their support and participation in giving back!  
Quilters have hearts of gold and put a lot of love into each project. 
 
If you have a charity or an area of need that we can fill through sewing, please feel free to 
reach out to us at Sunshine and let us know! 

www.SunshineQuiltCorner.com 
 
 
 

lee@sewlovelee.com 
804-438-5800 

4504 Irvington Rd.  
  Irvington, VA 22480 

Get ready with this cute table runner kit 

The sweaters feature fabric from Ruby Star Society designer Melody Miller. 
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Riverside Volunteer Services at Riverside.   
 

In October, we received another Thank You Note.  It was from Carolyn Smith, the Head of 
Volunteer Services at Riverside.  She said Riverside is truly blessed to have the Peninsula 
Piecemakers Quilt Guild as their partners in mask making.  All the hours and dedication are 
unmatched.  We donated over 3,000 masks and completed another 2,500 headbands for 
them.  Job well done.  Thank you to all the members that made masks and sewed buttons on 
headbands for Riverside. 

Gala Damato  

Day Block of the Month 
 
The Day Block of the month pending is the spool. If you have a completed block and 
won’t be at the Nov. 13 meeting to turn it in, please email Marilyn and she will make  
arrangements. It can be mailed, or arrangements made to pick up. 
 
The block that will be sold is a cute butterfly that was planned for summer. There is a sec-
ond block available of a Christmas tree with button ornaments. Each is $3. If you can’t be 
at the meeting and want a block kit, contact Marilyn. 
 
Thanks, Pat and Marilyn, your day BOM committee volunteers. 
Mademarilyn2@gmail.com  

Donated Quilts 
 
In October, Karen O'Kelley donated these thirteen 
beautiful quilts for our Service Projects.  She was 
helped by two friends Debbie Radcliff and Debbie 
Alling.  De Lovell gave them some fabric and   
unfinished quilt tops, too.  Most of the quilts went 
to Riverside Hospital but a few will go to CHKD 
next month.    
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David Sirota 
Instructor, Lecturer and Quilt Maker 

Manchester NH 
quiltmavendave@gmail.com    quiltmavendave.com 

 
https://www.quiltmavendave.com/copy-of-online-classes 

 
Go online and check the classes through Zoom—it’s very explanatory and easy to 
join in. Look for those classes also for PPQG.  PPQG Prices are listed on the site.    

When: Nov. 3   
Time: Between 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

Where: your Precinct 

Why: Voting may not be you duty, but it 
is your privilege. 

Let’s make our USA the best ever. 

Outside Shows/Events   
https://www.ppqg.org/outside-showsevents 

Appalachian Heritage Quilters Quilt Show -  Nov. 7-8 
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Honor Quilt Delivery 
Last month we gave Honor Quilts to Heart-
land Hospice for seven Veterans in their 
care.  I wanted to share what the volunteer co-
ordinator, Caitlynn Butcher, shared with me. 
When an Army Veteran was given a quilt he 
became tearful and sang the National An-
them.  Then he exclaimed, “I am proud of that 
flag and look at it's colors!” as he pointed to 
his quilt. 

Another family lost their Veteran shortly after 
he received his quilt.  The family was very appreciative and took turns hugging the quilt 
that had touched their Veteran. 

Despite Covid, PPQG continues to make a difference with its Honor Quilt Program.  Thank 
you, PPQG members for supporting our Veterans! 

 

 

My name is Paige Hildebrand, the new Marketing and Events Coordinator for the Vir-
ginia Quilt Museum. I am emailing to inform you about the museum's new exhibit, 
Worldwide Threads - Eastern Asia, opening on Oct. 27. This exhibit will join our five 
other current exhibits and showcases the interconnectedness of our world and the deep-
ening of cultural understanding and appreciation in the modern-day. Would you be will-
ing to do a write up of this exhibit? Please let me know if I can provide any further infor-
mation.  Information is also on our website. 

Lena Behme’s Exhibit  

Virginia Quilt Museum 

My name is Paige Hildebrand and I am the new Marketing and Events Coordinator for the 
Virginia Quilt Museum. I am emailing to inform you about the museum's new exhibit, Lena 
Behme, opening on Oct. 6. This exhibit will join our five other current exhibits and showcas-
es the work of award-winning Shenandoah Valley quilter Lena Behme. Information is also on 
our website. 
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Newsletter

Send your ideas and thoughts to ppqgetree@gmail.com and they will be added to the list 
that has already been sent.   

Pages may change each month.  

Piecemaker News 

The Piecemaker News is published monthly.  Please send news items, articles, 
inquiries and advertisements to:  Linda Odell (ppqgetree@gmail.com)  Please 
note “PPQG Newsletter” in the subject line when submitting emails.  

December newsletter articles are due on or before Nov. 22  -  articles 
submitted after the due date will be published in the next issue of the 
Newsletter.   

Advertising rates (payable in advance) are: 

Full page — $50.00   Half page — $25.00   
Quarter page — $15.00  Business card — $5.00 

Members may advertise free. 
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No change in the budget 
since Oct. 19. 


